
 
 

BREVILLIER VILLAGE COVID‐19 UPDATE FOR TUESDAY July 14, 2020 
 

Good Tuesday afternoon Everyone! 

Another beautiful day in the Neighborhood (to borrow a phrase from one of my favorite people - 
Fred Rodgers)! 

We have completed the first week of our outdoor visits and I believe things are going really 
well. We have a few minor adjustments to make but nothing drastic.  

Our goal is to continue these outdoor visits through the nice weather. We will need to wait and 
see what fall brings and how the country, state and city are handling COVID and what new 
regulations may come our way! 

For those of you who have participated in the outdoor visits, we would love to hear what you 
think about your experience and any ways we could improve. Please email me at 
vwittuck@brevillier.org with your suggestions! 

Shade has come up for several buildings and we are working on that! Again, who would have 
thought it would be the hottest summer in Erie history! GO FIGURE! 

The new Van is on the road and has been beautifully designed and painted by former family 
member Sue Hawley from Signs Now. Thank you so much Sue! Watch for us on the road - really 
you won't be able to miss us! The first inaugural trip was yesterday for a socially distanced ride 
outing for some of the residents. 

PLEASE BE AWARE THE GOVERNOR HAS ADDED 4 ADDITIONAL STATES AT THIS TIME TO HIS 
LIST for PERSONS COMING FROM THOSE AREAS TO SELF QUARANTINE FOR 14 DAYS ONCE 
THEY ARRIVE IN PENNSYLVANIA.  

THE NEW LIST IS AS FOLLOWS: 

ALABAMA, ARIZONA, ARKANSAS, CALIFORNIA, DELAWARE, FLORIDA, GEORGIA, IDAHO. 
IOWA, KANSAS, LOUISIANA, MISSISSIPPI, NEVADA, NORTH CAROLINA, OKLAHOMA, 
SOUTH CAROLINA, TENNESSEE, TEXAS, UTAH. 

 

Please, if you have family or friends in town or have been in these areas and you have been 
socializing with them and not taking the precautions of masks, social distancing, etc. please do 
not come to the Village for even an outdoor or window visit. The only way we can keep COVID 
from coming to Brevillier is to be vigilant. Please complete the required 14 days of quarantine. If 
you or a family member or friend test positive please refrain from coming til you have a negative 
test or wait the 14 days. Thank you so much for your help in keeping everyone safe! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

AN UPDATE ON OUR HOME CARE PROGRAM:  As result of COVID-19, we have 
experienced an increase number of residents and community members needing home care 
services for themselves or family members!  

We are looking to hire a few additional part time home care aides for the Brevillier Village 
Home Care Program. We are looking for trusted individuals to help with the services 
offered. If you know of anyone who is looking for some part time, rewarding work, please 
encourage them to go on our Website and apply. Please have them mention the COVID 
Update as the referral source. I know you would only recommend the best people for this 
very important position. This work helps older adults stay independent for as long as 
possible!  The website of course is www.brevillier.org. 

 

Enjoy the rest of your week! 

 

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy and talk with you Friday! 

 

 

Vicky 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


